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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
I am writing to advise you that our Open Evening is due to take place on Thursday 19 September.  
On Friday 20 September, students will not be required to come into school until 10.55am for 
registration at 11.00 – 11.20 am. There will be no break and students will go to lessons Period 
3.  
 
The Yellow buses will run two hours later than normal on Friday morning.   
 
Students arriving at school earlier than 10.55 am should go to the canteen.  There will be no breakfast 
service. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

 
Mrs K Moore 
Principal 
                                                                                        

 

 


